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16th October 2019 

 

School News Update 

 

Dear Parents  

 

 We are truly to learn of the passing of two of our former staff members of the 

School Kitchen, namely Mrs Peggy Coulter and Mrs Kathleen O’Hare.  Both 

ladies served the needs of our children so pastorally over many years.  We 

extend our sincere sympathy to their families at this time.  

 We are truly grateful for the monies raised at our fundraising Coffee Morning 

and Bun Sale on Monday – a  total of £630.00  will be passed to the McKeown 

family shortly. To everyone who assisted our sincere thanks. 

 Further to our recent Parent Information Evenings, may I update you thus – 

The new ‘Grow in Love’ books have been ordered, we would be grateful for a 

donation as agreed of £7 per child P.1-7.  Please see me if there are any issues.   

  We need a few more parents on our Consultative Group at this stage i.e. one 

parent from each of the following year groups.  Please ring me if interested 

 We will be introducing the new ‘Common Spelling Programme after half 

term.  A Parent Workshop will follow appropriately 

 Reminder - school closes at 12.30 p.m. on Wednesday of next week for the 

Halloween break.  School reopens on Tuesday 5th November. 

  Please note the change of date for the Halloween Disco i.e. Monday 28th 

October. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Ryan 
 

 


